National Institutes of Health
Bethesda, Maryland 20205

May 11, 1982

Mr. Richard Spjut

Plant Exploration and Taxonomic Laboratory
U.S. Department of Agriculture

Bldg. 265, BARC-East

Beltsville, MD 20705

Dear Rich:

Thank you very much for the copy of your trip report for the Western Aus-—
tralia and Tasmania collections. It made very interesting and informative
reading as well as being a clearly presented comprehensive piece of work.

You really did a tremendous job from start to finish Including organizing
the trip, doing the advance work on selection of species to be collected,
making the collections and doing the identifications and writing the
report.

All of the samples are being extracted as fast as we can at RTI and they
are being distributed to the chemists who have screening capabilities. I
will see to it that NCI gets the results from that screening and that
whatever active leads turn up get worked on as far as I can control the

situation.
Contratulations again for an excellent job.

Sincerely,

watt,

Matthew Suffness

Acting Chief, Natural Products Branch
Developmental Therapeutics Program
Division of Cancer Treatment, NCI



